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Photos Reveal Flyer Distributors

Photo Courtesy Culver City Residents

Over the past several weeks a flyer has been distributed a group calling itself AD HOC COMMITTEE FOR
CULVER CITY RESIDENTS FIRST. To our knowledge no such committee exist. The Culver City Observer
believes groups and individuals supporting or opposing candidates or ballot measures should fully disclose
themselves. Many residents have video cameras at their front doors and the Observer requested photos of
anyone distributing the flyers in order to identify the people and groups doing the distribution.

Photos courtesy Culver City Residents

Photo Courtesy Culver City Residents

Photos Reveal Flyer Distributors - Culver City Observer https://www.culvercityobserver.com/story/2018/04/05/news/photos-reveal...

1 of 2 9/24/2018, 9:52 AM



You might be interested in:

Culver Weighs Regulations on Short-Term Rentals
We Remember
Culver City Firefighters Heading Home!
Higuera Neighborhood Sets Block Party
Culver City Firefighters Battling Blazes Throughout California

Connect With Us

Culver City Observer

4346 S. Sepulveda Blvd.
Culver City, CA 90230
Ph: (310) 503-4145
info@culvercityobserver.com

© 2018 Arizona Newspaper Group, Inc.

Powered by ROAR Online Publication Software from Lions Light Corporation
© Copyright 2018

Rendered 09/24/2018 16:16

Photos Reveal Flyer Distributors - Culver City Observer https://www.culvercityobserver.com/story/2018/04/05/news/photos-reveal...

2 of 2 9/24/2018, 9:52 AM


